
♦BIG FUNDRAISING EVENT♦ 
 

Hello everyone,  
  
Now that the busy holidays are behind us, the Derek Teele Foundation is 
announcing its 5th Annual bd's Mongolian Grill "Guest Griller" fundraiser 
on Tuesday, February 11, 2014.  Last years Guest Griller was a ton of fun 
and a big success.  We look forward to the same results again this year.  
  
Here is what it is all about!  The event will consist of you purchasing a 
meal ticket and having a guest griller prepare your food right in front of 
you.  We will have about 4 or 5 guest grillers for your entertainment 
including myself and a very special guest appearance for the 3nd year in a 
row by Alex Cobb, starting pitcher for the Tampa Bay Rays!!       
  
Your meal ticket will be good for a one bowl stir-fry packed as tight as 
you can get it, unlimited soup & salad, a soft drink and your tax & tip.  
An adult ticket will cost $25.00, children 11 and under can purchase a 
ticket for $10.00.  Alcoholic beverages and dessert can be purchased 
separately.  You can arrive anytime between 6:00PM-9:00PM to eat your 
dinner which will be prepared by our guest grillers. 
 
Very Important:  We prefer that you purchase your tickets ahead of time to 
lock yourself in since space is limited the night of the event.     
 
You can purchase your tickets with cash, check or with your credit card 
using Paypal on our website.  When using the website, go to 
derekteelefoundation.com, click on the donation tab, then click the 
donation button, enter your amount and then make a note where it says “Add 
special instructions to seller.”  You can type in “bd tickets” so we know 
your paying to reserve tickets.  
  
Please contact Bob Teele at rteele@tampabay.rr.com or 727-430-1277 to 
order tickets and get more information.  You can also check out the 
restaurant & menu at gomongo.com  
 
NOTE: Proceeds go to the Derek G. Teele Memorial Scholarship and the 
S.A.D.D. Club at Dunedin High School. 
  
This event is a lot of fun for people of all ages.  We look forward to you 
joining us for dinner and fun on February 11th!  
  
All our best,  
  
Bob & Lisa Teele  
President & Vice-President  
Derek Teele Foundation  
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